Conferences - One hour Early dismissal - Nov. 11th

No Amherst Bussing 11-10 - 21 am and pm

Loose change challenge ends Thursday, Nov. 11th



The winning class of Marco's pizza night in November was Kindergarten.

We raised \$102.19

Calendar Raffle

Remember to turn in your calendars.Turn in dates are Thursday the 11th and Monday the 15th is the last turn in date. We have more in

the school office

if you need calendars.

Thanksgiving break - Nov. 22 - Nov. 26





The studio has said we should receive school pictures the week of the 15th. Any questions please call: 216-631-0664

November 10, 2021

Dear SJS Families,

This year, SJS will once again be participating in a whole school service project for our local community. We've partnered with The Neighborhood Alliance to make care boxes for homebound senior citizens. To participate, please send in items from the categories listed below by **November 30th**. The boxes will be assembled later that week by a group of students. Some suggestions for what to send in are listed below, but you are not limited to this list. Please be generous, as this may be the only gift many of these seniors will receive this year. If purchasing an item/items is not possible for your family at this time, the seniors always love handmade cards and pictures, as well, so please feel free to create one of these as a way to contribute to this project.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Makruski

<u>SUGGESTIONS FOR</u> <u>SENIOR CARE BOXES:</u>

Food Items

100 Calorie snack packs
Fruit snacks (vitamin C)
Gum, candies, chocolates
Peanut butter and jelly
Salty snacks/ Sweet snacks
Coffee and teas
Cheese and cracker packs



Household Items

Flashlights/Batteries Transistor radios Magnifying glass Large print puzzle books Notecards and stamps Paper and pens Tissues/handkerchiefs Multi-purpose tools Ornaments Fleece throw Stretchy socks Scarves/knit hats/stretch gloves Holiday issue magazines Air fresheners Kitchen towels

Personal Care Items

Combs/ soft hairbrush
Toothbrush and paste
Band-aids/ First aid cream
Deodorant/ Shampoo
Nail clippers/ Tweezers
Disposable razors
Pill box/ Tums
Unscented soap
After-shave lotion Body lotions
Light fragrance sprays
Towels (bath and hand)
Emery boards/nail file
Chapstick/lip balm/ lipsticks

Small Gifts

Christmas decorations
Picture frame



Oh no! Everything is ready for Thanksgiving dinner, BUT you forgot the turkey! Come see if your family can use STEM Habits of Mind like collaboration, resilience, resourcefulness, and creativity to solve clues and earn the main dish for your Thanksgiving meal. You'll have 60 minutes to "escape" your Thanksgiving dilemma! ***

Light refreshments, a photo opportunity, and a chance to discuss and reflect on your experience will be available in the MPR, as well.

***Groups will need a phone that can scan QR codes with the camera to access a website to complete the activity. Most smart phones do this.

Friday, November 19th in the school MPR/classrooms. Those wishing to try to escape may arrive anytime between 6:00 and 6:30 p.m. to begin. Two families may work together for this event, if this is your choice, please plan to arrive together for organization purposes.



Family Friendly Event!

	2	26	19	12	(J)	28	Sunday
	ω	27	20	<u> </u>	6	29	Monday
	1	28	21	14 HOMEWORK LAB Grades 2-8	7 HOMEWORK LAB Grades 2-8	30 Homework Lab BEGINS Gr. 2-5 2:15-2:45 Gr. 6-8 2:15-3:00	Tuesday
720	OT	29	22 Christmas Break BEGINS	7	00		Wednesday
	0	30	23	16 HOMEWORK LAB Grades 2-8	9 HOMEWORK LAB Grades 2-8	2 HOMEWORK LAB Grades 2-8	Thursday
7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 29 30	November s M 1 W 1 F s	31	24	17	10	ω	Friday
2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 29 30 31	1		25	00		4	Saturday

What: Homework Lab
Where: Gr. 2-5 in the MPR
Gr. 6-8 in the Makerspace
When: Tuesdays and Thursdays
Grades 2-5: 2:15-2:45
Grades 6-8: 2:15-3:00
****Students in K and 1 may begin
attending Homework Lab in the 3rd
quarter of the year from 2:15-2:35.
Led By: SJS Teachers
Details: Students should bring daily
homework and materials they
need to complete or study.
Teachers are available to support
students during homework time, as
well as do small pull-out groups for
specific homework questions. specific homework questions.

SJS has an exciting opportunity for all students in grades 2-8 in the second quarter and grades K-8 in the third and fourth quarters!



TO DO: Fill out the attached permission slip for each child that wishes to attend (one slip for the entire year). Read the slip thoroughly and be sure your child understands the way Homework Lab will work and can meet the expectations. A calendar is attached to this packet for December and January. Students may attend Homework Lab as often as needed.

***Please note: This is an offering for after school help in a group setting, it is not individual/one-onone tutoring. This time period requires a combination of independence and positive behavior choices to make the time beneficial. Please consider these things when choosing to attend Homework Lab. Homework Lab is not after school day care. Extended Day is still available for those that need it and are signed up with the Extended Day program.

Homework Lab Permission Slip 2021-2022

l,	_, give my permission for my child,						
in grade	to stay after school in the homework room on						
Tuesdays and/or Thursdays during the 2021-2	2022 school year. I understand the homework room is						
a place where students will self-guide themselves through their assigned tasks, but will be able to							
ask a teacher for guidance on areas they are	struggling with or at times they are unsure of their						
work/answers. A teacher will be available to he	elp small groups with questions or topics as well. I						
understand each child is expected to do his/he	er best to keep behaviors and conversations on the						
task at hand. I also understand that my child s	should be picked up at door D at the end of homework						
lab OR my child can have prior arrangements	to attend the Extended Day program after tutoring						
(meaning the child is already registered as a r	egular participant in Extended Day care).						
Behavior: All students are expected to c	conduct themselves as they would in a classroom						
setting. Students with excessive disturbances	or misconduct will be issued a warning. If the						
misconduct continues, the child will be dismiss	sed from homework lab for the remainder of the						
quarter or amount of time designated by administration.							
All students not picked up at the designation	ated dismissal time for their grade level will be taken						
to the office and a phone call home will be ma	de. Excessive late pick-ups will result in the child						
needing to register for Extended Day, including	g paying the registration fee and any daily fees						
incurred.							
Parent Signature	Date						

***Only students with all paperwork turned in will be permitted to attend Homework Lab. Please make sure that your student knows if they are attending Homework Lab on each Tuesday and Thursday and if your child is in grades K-5, it would be a good idea to let the teacher know, as well, so everyone is on the same page, especially if the student typically takes the bus home.

Attention Business Owners, Professionals, Self-Employed and Families! Bulletin Advertising Opportunities Available!

Sherry Montell representing Diocesan (our Bulletin Publisher) is at the parish office this week, working on the advertising sales for our weekly bulletin. She is seeking new ones, as there are spaces that need to be filled! If interested, please contact Sherry directly at 614 301-7444 (feel free to text). You may also reach her via email at smontell@diocesan.com

THANKS TO OUR SPONSORS, the bulletin is published weekly at no cost to the parish. Please consider purchasing an ad. Your ad and participation make the bulletin successful, and you attract customers!

Advertisements and sponsorships can be purchased for a business, family, charity, in Honor or in Memory of a Loved One, or to support the church or a community service organization, such as Big Brothers/Big Sisters. We need and appreciate your help. Thank you!

Add your business to our bulletin!!

